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Bethel High School School Circular19044 17/12/2019

Implementation of e-Circulars

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that our school will start to issue e-Circulars via the eClass Parent App in 2020
for disseminating school information and instant updates. In addition to the e-Circulars, the School will also issue
printed circulars to notify parents in relation to collection of fees, particulars of parents and other crucial subject

matters. We are pleased to provide additional support if you want to know more about the eClass Parent App.

Please feel free to visit our website https://www.bethel.edu.hk/en/site/index to download the Start Up Guide if

necessary.

Please kindly complete the reply slip via the eClass App at your earliest convenience. Printed circulars

will be distributed to parents upon request and please return the reply slip to the class teacher by 20 Dec 20109.

Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Tsoi, our Vice Principal at 2471 2622,

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)

(Reply Slip) (BHS19044)
(Please submit the reply slip to the class teacher by 20 Dec 2019 if you cannot reply via the eClass App.)

To: The Principal of Bethel High School

I have read in acknowledgement of the above notice in connection with the relevant arrangements made
by the School. I will not use the eClass App to sign and receive the school circulars due to the following:

(please state the reasons below)

Student’s name : C )

Class

Parent’s name

Parent’s signature

Date




